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To the tenants of Habitations Du Parc Frontenac
1901, rue Frontenac

A meeting was held on November 1% with the project director who is
responsible for the work in your building. 26 people were present.

Visits to all apartments starting November 18 to:

— modify the balcony door handle
— check to see if your living room window screen is in the right place
— lubricate the balcony door window to make it easier to open.

Follow-up on work

Balcony doors and apartment windows have been changed throughout the
building.

The balconies of the apartments on the library side are finished and

accessible. The balconies of the apartments on the Rue du Havre side
should be finished by the end of the year.

During the meeting, we heard from those present about their safety
concerns.

Between now and the end of the work, we will replace the front doors with
doors that are more robust.
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Those present at the meeting also asked us if it was possible to have the
doors open for shorter periods of time for safety reasons. We are going to
look into this.

There was talk of improving the lighting in front of the front door. Three
more powerful lights will be installed.

A meeting regarding security is scheduled for early 2025 with the
community organizer, Edith Guzman, the OMHM security team and other
partners.

If you have safety-related concerns, you can call the OMHM Call Centre at
514-872-6646.

If you have questions about the work, please contact Elaine St-Onge,
Liaison Officer at 514-872-9543.



